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President Trump has fought 
time and time again to defend 
Religious Freedom in America.

And since he promised to 
do so in 2016, the D.C. Swamp 
has repeatedly undermined and 
ignored President Trump’s orders 
to defend Religious Liberty.

President Trump issued Executive 
Order 13798 (May 4, 2017), which 
was titled “Promoting Free Speech 
and Religious Liberty,” to enforce 
protections for Religious Freedom.

The 94 U.S. Attorneys were then 
ordered to designate a “Religious 

Liberty point of contact” to lead 
each office in protecting Religious 
Liberty.

But Public Advocate made a 
shocking discovery about the U.S. 
Attorneys.

Fighting for Answers
 
In April 2018, Public Advocate 

filed a Freedom of Information Act 
(FOIA) request with the DOJ to make 
sure that the Swamp bureaucracy was 
actually obeying President Trump.
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Public Advocate of the United 
States has long fought against the 
dangerous Gay Bill of Special Rights 
in Congress.

Today, the Gay Bill of Special 
Rights is officially known as the 
“Equality Act.” 

But in reality, it creates a protected 
class status for homosexuals and 
transsexuals at the expense of 
Religious Liberty.

With the support of pro-Family 
Americans like you, Public Advocate’s 
efforts has kept this legislation at 
bay.

But now, two cases at the Supreme 

Court threaten to enact this crown 
jewel of the radical Homosexual 
Agenda into law just like they 
did with so-called homosexual 
“marriage.”

Homosexuals Attacking 
Businesses

Public Advocate has filed amicus 
briefs on behalf of two businesses 
currently facing trial at the Supreme 
Court.

Altitude Express, a skydiving
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continued on page 5

Justice Department Ordered to Defend Religious Liberty	
U.S. Attorneys Defying Trump
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Religious Liberty on Trial in Two New Cases
  Transsexual Agenda Reaches Supreme Court

continued on page 7

Public Advocate has been leading 
the fight to stop the Gay Bill of 
Right’s judicial equivalent at the 
U.S. Supreme Court.
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Public Advocate’s have exposed 
the U.S. Attorneys failure to 
protect Religious Liberty.
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After years of attacks from the 
Homosexual Lobby and their allies 
on the far-Left, President Donald 
Trump is now facing a concerted 
effort to remove him from office.

Led by Democrat Adam Schiff, 
a key ally of the Homosexual Lobby 
in Washington, the impeachment 
coup against the President is now 
well underway.

 And the radical allies of the 
Homosexual lobby are expected 
to make the final push to remove 
Trump from office soon. 

If the Democrats in Congress 
are able to remove Trump from 
office, it could be a blow to religious 
liberty that America may never 
recover from.

Public Advocate Fights 
Impeachment

President Trump has led the 
fight to defend Christian Values 
since the day he took office, which 
is a key reason why Democrats are 
eager to remove him as President.

With the Homosexual Lobby 

openly calling for Donald Trump’s 
removal from office, Public Advocate 
is leading the fight in Washington 
against the coup effort against the 
President.

Thanks to the support of Public 
Advocate members and supporters 
across the country, Congress is 
being inundated with petitions 
urging them not to overturn the will 
of the people in the 2016 election.

Impeachment: Thinly Disguised 
Coup

And these efforts to protect 
Trump from a bogus impeachment 
process designed to destroy his pro-
Family values administration could 
be decisive in the battle to stop 
Democrats in their tracks.

“The Left is determined to prevent 
anyone who supports Traditional 
Values from holding public office 
altogether, and it’s up to us to derail 
their efforts,” added Public Advocate 
President Eugene Delgaudio.

With little to no evidence, 
Democrats continue to move forward 
with their attempts to remove 
the President from office via 
impeachment. 

Public Advocate Defends Trump

Public Advocate members 
are pushing back to expose the 
carefully disguised coup against 
Trump designed to undo the results 
of the 2016 election.

“The American people will not 
stand for this,” said Public Advocate 
President Eugene Delgaudio.

“Democrats have never accepted 

the 2016 election results, and this 
impeachment is just another sign 
that they refuse to recognize Trump 
as a legitimate President,” explained 
Mr. Delgaudio.

“Public Advocate will stand 
up to the Homosexual Lobby in 
Washington that continues to push 
for President Trump’s removal from 
office,” concluded Mr. Delgaudio.
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Mr. Delgaudio and Public Advocate 
are standing with Trump to stop the 
Left’s witch hunt.

The Homosexual Lobby and their 
allies are attacking President Trump 
for defending Religious Liberty.
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Earlier this year, 16-year-old 
Nicholas Sandmann was thrust into 
the national headlines after being 
confronted while on a class trip to 
Washington, D.C.

Sandmann and his classmates 
were aggressively targeted by an 
elderly Native American.

Because Sandmann was wearing 
a “Make America Great Again” hat, 
he was the perfect villain for the 
liberal media.

Biased news outlets like The 
Washington Post jumped at the 
chance to portray this young Christian 
as a racist.

The truth did eventually come 
out though, proving the media as the 
propagandists they are.

But it was too late. This young 
Christian had already had his 
reputation smeared, resulting in 
nationwide scorn from liberals.

Teenage Girl Confronts 
Homosexual Lobby

Another 16-year-old, Selina Soule, 

has had her rights to compete on 
a level playing field against other 
girls in track and field ripped away. 

Soule has lost out on running at 
higher levels, which may hurt her 
ability to earn college scholarships 
for her running talents.

Instead, thanks to the law in 
Connecticut, her shot at track glory 
has been unfairly stolen by several 
transgender athletes. 

These athletes are biological males 
competing in the girls’ division. They 
have even erased decades worth of 
women’s track records due to their 
inherent genetic advantages.

Public Advocate Supports 
Bold Young Christians

But young Christians who risk 
it all to fight for Traditional Values 
need support and encouragement to 
continue to stand firm and be bold.

Today’s world opposes Traditional 
Christian Values and ideals. 

The challenges facing young 
people are unimagined by older 
generations.

They are forced to face not 
only unprecedented peer pressure, 
but also the Homosexual Lobby 
and its accomplices in the liberal 
mainstream media.

Delgaudio Vows To Defend

Public Advocate is rallying 
support for these young Christians 
and others. 

Sandmann and Soule are both in 
legal battles to fight for their rights, 
and any encouragement goes a long 
way.

According to Public Advocate 
President Eugene Delgaudio, “These 
young people will be all that’s left 
in the fight to protect Traditional 
American Values once you and I 
leave this world.”
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Public Advocate Campaigning to Encourage Next Generation	    
Biased Media Attacks Young Christians
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Young Christians like Selina Soule 
refuse to bow down to the Left’s 
radical agenda.

Mr. Delgaudio believes that true 
patriots should encourage our 
young Christians to stand strong.

Nick Sandmann faced countless 
threats from the Left thanks to 
the mainstream media’s Fake 
News.
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The Homosexual Lobby is 
pushing for biological men who 
merely identify as transgender 
“women” to compete in women’s 
sports, and the result could bring 
about the end of women’s sports for 
good.

The push to allow men to 
compete in women’s sports began 
under the Obama Administration, 
which authored new rules that 
allowed the transgender athletes 
to compete in sports under their 
preferred gender.

Men Invading Women’s Sports

And now, women across the field 
are being placed at a competitive 
disadvantage by being forced to 
compete against biological men in 
fields like cross-country running, 
weightlifting, and more.

When men compete in women’s 
sports, they almost always win 
because they have a natural 
advantage.

If this trend continues, women 

could be shut out of sports for good 
as more and more transgender 
“women” compete against them in 
a growing number of competitions.

Women Athletes Fight Back

But not all women athletes are 
letting the Homosexual Lobby get 
away with destroying women’s 
sports.

Like Selina Soule, a biological 
female high school track athlete 
in Connecticut, who has had to 
face transgender “girls” during 
competitions. 

Selina is now fighting the 
Department of Education over 
having to compete with biological 
males on the field.

Public Advocate Petitions the 
Department of Education

“The battle over transgender 

sports could soon make its way 
to Washington.” exclaimed Mr. 
Delgaudio.

Public Advocate is now fighting to 
make sure that transgender “women” 
and their allies in the Homosexual 
Lobby do not get to destroy women’s 
sports for good.

“The Department of Education 
needs to see for themselves why this 
creates an unfair advantage when 
biological men can compete in 
women’s sports,” said Public Advocate 
President Eugene Delgaudio.

“Women like Selina Soule need 
our help and it’s Public Advocate’s 
duty to show the Department of 
Education that this is wrong,” 
concluded Mr. Delgaudio.

Homosexual Lobby Seeking Destruction of Gender
Transgender “Women” Threaten Women’s Sports 

Mr. Delgaudio explains the dangers of allowing biological men to 
compete in women’s sports.

Transgender “girls” are destroying 
biological women’s opportunity to 
succeed in their preferred sport.  

Want to know more? Sign up for 
the email newsletter at:

www.publicadvocateusa.org
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“A simple FOIA request is 
nothing special, so you can imagine 
my surprise when the government 
failed to answer,” Public Advocate 
President Eugene Delgaudio stated.

“In fact, we received no response 

from the government at all until we 
filed suit in the District of Columbia,” 
continued Mr. Delgaudio.

However, what Public Advocate 
discovered when the DOJ finally 
produced the demanded records is 
troubling.

Out of the 94 U.S. Attorneys’ 
offices, only 20 of them could provide 
records showing compliance with the 
President’s order -- and three of those 
only complied after Public Advocate 
brought suit to get answers.

Defeating the Entrenched 
Swamp

It seems that protecting Religious 
Liberty has not been all that important 
to the U.S. Attorneys nationwide, 
and that thought is very troubling,” 
lamented Mr. Delgaudio.

 The documents obtained by 

Public Advocate demonstrate that, 
while Religious Liberty protection is 
important to the President...

... it is not important at all to the 
U.S. Attorneys’ offices around the 
country.

“Public Advocate’s FOIA litigation 
has shown that government officials 
cannot be expected to carry out the 
President’s instructions,” sighed Mr. 
Delgaudio.

In the face of this negligence by 
the U.S. Attorneys’ offices, Public 
Advocate is kick-starting programs 
to put pressure on them to defend 
Religious Liberty.

“There are millions of Christians 
counting on them to do what 
taxpayers like us pay them to do, 
and that’s following the President’s 
orders,” insisted Mr. Delgaudio.

“It’s up to pro-Family Americans 
like us to help President Trump by 
demanding U.S. Attorneys to take 
action,” Mr. Delgaudio concluded.
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U.S. Attorneys Defying Trump from page 1

Mr. Delgaudio and Public Advocate 
are calling on U.S. Attorneys to do their 
job and protect Religious Liberty. 

During a speech at Notre Dame, 
U.S. Attorney General William Barr 
exposed the Homosexual Lobby 
and their allies’ efforts to destroy 
Religious Liberty.

Barr explained how the radical 
Homosexual Lobby, “have marshaled 
all the forces of mass communication, 
popular culture, the entertainment 
industry, and academia in an 
unremitting assault on religion and 
Traditional Values.”

Barr even told the young crowd 
how America is on a social decline 
now that religion is being rescinded 
from public life and how the 
Homosexual Lobby’s “organized 
destruction” is at the root of this.

During his speech, Barr also 
took the opportunity to urge the 
audience to help defend Religious 
Liberty and laid out how the Trump 

Administration is doing its part to 
protect Religious Freedom. 

Barr Vows to Protect 
Religious Liberty

During his closing statements, 
Barr called on all of the God-fearing 
Americans to “resist the efforts by 
the forces of secularization to drive 
religious viewpoints from the public 
square and to impinge upon the free 
exercise of our faith.”

“Speeches like this make the 
Homosexual Lobby nervous, and it’s 
something very few are willing to do 
anymore,” added Public Advocate 
President Eugene Delgaudio. 

“Our Founding Fathers knew 
that religion was indispensable 
to sustaining our free system of 
government. And as Barr said, it’s 

our duty to protect it,” explained Mr. 
Delgaudio. 

“That’s why your Public Advocate 
must do whatever it takes to ensure 
the Attorney General’s words don’t 
go unnoticed,” concluded Mr. 
Delgaudio.

William Barr Exposes the Homosexual Lobby
U.S. Attorney General Defends Religious Liberty  

Attorney General William Barr 
has made it his priority to defend 
Religious Freedom.
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Joanna Duka and Breanna Koski 
owners of a small printing shop 
lived in fear that the Homosexual 
Lobby would destroy their business.

The City of Phoenix, AZ passed 
a local ordinance that threatened all 
local business owners with a heavy 
penalty of $2,500 and up to 6 months 
in jail if they refused to participate 
in homosexual “weddings.”

Rather than wait for radical 
homosexual activists to target them 
for persecution, Joanna and Breana 
sued the city of Phoenix.

State Supreme Court Rules In 
Favor of Religious Freedom

After three years, the Arizona 
Supreme Court ruled that they 

cannot be forced by the government 
to make invitations for homosexual 
“marriages.”

However, the Arizona Supreme 
Court’s ruling only applies to this 
particular business and circumstances. 

Just The Beginning

“Any day now, Duka and 
Koski could be thrown right back 
into this twilight zone,” added 
Eugene Delgaudio, President of 
Public Advocate.

“There are still Christians 
across the country being pummeled 
by the Homosexual Lobby in a 
battle to restore their right to 
Religious Freedom,” concluded Mr. 
Delgaudio.

President Obama’s Housing 
and Urban Development (HUD) 
Department adopted policies that 
put women in danger by requiring 
they admit any man who “identifies 
as a woman” into shelters for 
homeless and battered women!

Fortunately, President Trump’s 
Department, run by Dr. Ben Carson, 
is listening to the cries of women 
across the nation and putting a stop 
to this dangerous policy.

Dr. Carson in the Crosshairs

But the Homosexual Lobby 
is furious at this setback to their 
radical agenda, and they’re taking it 
out on Dr. Carson!

These shelters are meant to be 
safe havens for women who have 

been beaten, assaulted or even 
raped.

And even though Dr. Carson’s 
statement did come with good 
intentions, Radical activists within 
the HUD instantly turned to the 
liberal media with accusations 
against him.

Public Advocate Defends 
Carson

“It’s just absolutely ridiculous 
that radicals in Congress are actually 
demanding that he apologize for 
protecting women!  We can’t let Dr. 
Carson stand alone in this crucial 
fight,” commented Public Advocate 
President Eugene Delgaudio.

“I’ve already begun collecting 
petitions from thousands of pro-

Family Americans across the 
country in support of Dr. Carson, 
and the response is overwhelming,” 
added Mr. Delgaudio.
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HUD Rules Out Men in Women’s Shelters
Dr. Ben Carson Protecting Women  
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Dr. Ben Carson was publically 
attacked for defending women 
from the Left’s radical transgender 
agenda.

State Supreme Court Rules In Favor of Religious 
Huge Victory For Christian Business Owner in AZ  

Christian business owners Joanna 
Duka and Breanna Koski won their 
case at Arizona’s Supreme Court.



 w
w

w
.PublicA

dvocateU
SA

.org 

Rep. John Lewis (D) is pushing 
for a bill that would deny tax exempt 
status from Pro-Family groups, like 
Public Advocate and Churches who 
oppose the Homosexual Agenda, tax-
exempt status. 

“The Homosexual Lobby is 
adamantly trying to shut down every 
organization that disagrees with its 
radical Agenda,starting with us here 
at Public Advocate,” said President of 

Public Advocate, Eugene Delgaudio.

Christian State of Emergency

Under this radical bill, any 
Church that dares to speak on 
Biblical principals will be taxed 
on every offering plate.

And every generous contribution 
from Pro-Family supporters to 
groups like Public Advocate will 
be halved as the government takes 
their piece.

In essence, this would destroy 
morality in this country, as churches 
and groups would either go silent 
or close their doors.

Most Important Fight of Our 
Lifetime

According to Mr. Delgaudio, 
defeating passage of this bill could 
end up being the most important 
fight in the nation. 

“Luckily for Christians, passage 
of this bill is a long shot – even in 
Nancy Pelosi’s Congress,” assured 
Mr. Delgaudio. 

“But Homosexual ‘marriage’ 
was a long-shot when I first arrived 
in DC, but radical Leftists kept 
inching it closer and closer till it 
finally became the law of the land,” 
explained Mr. Delgaudio.

“We cannot let those radicals 
play the same game again with our 
churches and Pro-Family groups,” 
argued Mr. Delgaudio.

We must stop them here and 
now,” concluded Mr. Delgaudio.

company based in Georgia, is 
being sued by the estate of an 
ex-employee who was terminated 
for berating fellow employees 
with his radical pro-homosexual 
propaganda.

And in the second case, the 
Equal Employment Opportunity 
Commission is suing a Michigan-
based funeral home that terminated 
an employee who refused to comply 
with the company’s sex-specific 
dress code.

Judicial Fiat Rules Again?

According to Public Advocate 

president Eugene Delgaudio, these 
cases could very well unleash 
the Homosexual Lobby’s fury to 
persecute Christians with the full 
force of the law on their side.

“The Supreme Court’s decision 
to legislate from the bench and 
legalized so-called homosexual 
‘marriage’ nationwide has been a 
disaster for our country,” stated 
Mr. Delgaudio.

“Without a decisive action, 
I’m afraid we could again see 
the Supreme Court strike a blow 
against Traditional Values,” Mr. 
Delgaudio concluded.
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Religious Liberty on Trial from page 1

Mr. Delgaudio has rallied thousands 
of supporters to sign on to Public 
Advocate’s Amicus Briefs in the 
crucial U.S. Supreme Court case.

Mr. Delgaudio and Public Advocate 
have delivered over 200,000 petitions 
to put pressure on congress.

Under Lewis’ bill, churches would 
be either silenced or shuttered.

Leftists Assault Churches and Non-Profits	    
Christian Non-Profits Could Lose Tax Status
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Published by:
Public Advocate of the United States

Phone: (703) 845-1808    www.publicadvocateusa.org

Contributions or gifts to Public Advocate of the U.S. are not tax-deductible.  Public Advocate is a nonprofit organization that fights the 
radical agenda of the Homosexual Lobby.  Public Advocate receives no government funds. You may reach us at:  Public Advocate, 

P.O. Box 1360,  Merrifield, VA 22116; phone #: (703) 845-1808; http://publicadvocateusa.org/.  Thank you.

HON. EUGENE DELGAUDIO, President
E-mail: publicadvocateusa.org@gmail.com

Public Advocate of the United States

By: Hon. Eugene Delgaudio
President,

Public Advocate On The Move

As we look back on 2019, it’s safe to say the 
state of our country’s culture would astonish the 
average American from even 10 years ago.

This year alone, you and I have seen 
Religious Liberties buried by liberal activist 
judges and undermined by anti-Family 
bureaucrats like never before.

Even the Bible is being scorned by the liberal 
elites in American courtrooms and classrooms.

When America was created, our founders 
made sure that you and I could freely worship 
and practice religion as we see fit. 

But this freedom is being picked apart by 
those who are obsessed with destroying anything 
that doesn’t align with their fantasy. 

That’s why you and I are seeing the 
government impose the Left’s radical vision on 
every God-fearing American. 

It’s why we’re seeing Christians being 
constantly oppressed by government bureaucrats 
and an aggressive “popular” culture.

But what’s most concerning is seeing a 
government that ignores the Constitution and uses 
it’s powers to lock up, silence, and discriminate 
Christians who stand up for their beliefs.

Nevertheless, even with the daily persecution 
you and I see, I have faith that Christian Morality 
will prevail.

You see, I’ve witnessed the continued 
perseverance of supporters like you who reach 
out to me and show how much they believe in 
what Public Advocate is fighting for.

And it’s because of this daily support that 
keeps me focused and confident in our mission 
despite the fury directed at me, my supporters, 
and even my family. 

I am humbled by your continued support 
for Public Advocate’s fight to defend Religious 
Liberty and Traditional Values.

And I am counting on your continued support 
going into 2020 as Public Advocate battles 
against these radical attacks on Traditional 
Values and fights to defend the right to Religious 
Liberty.


